Chicago Daily Law Bulletin®

Volume 158, No. 7

Wednesday, January 11, 2012



John Marshall director gets an invite to roundtable on Capitol Hill

Tom Reeder (right), a U.S. Senate Finance Committee staff member, welcomed The John Marshall Law School professor Kathryn Jennings Kennedy, director of the law school's Center for Tax Law and Employee Benefits, as one of 44 speakers for a two-day academic roundtable discussion on Thursday and Friday on Capitol Hill. The majority and minority staffs of the Finance Committee hosted the roundtable focusing on tax reform, including employee benefits. Kennedy was invited as a nationally recognized expert in employee benefits.